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I view the two petitions in question as part of the overall attempt to keep inappropriate adult
sexual material in the children's section of our library.  For some reason, what used to be
considered criminal is now somehow supposed to be praiseworthy.

I commend the Council and Gracey Van Der Mark for standing against this evil.  No one
should think this has anything to do with book banning or privatizing the library when it is all
about pushing inappropriate adult sexual material on children.

Whatever action you take on the petitions, I urge you to continue focusing on the true issue
and fighting for what is right, remembering that we must all stand before the judgment seat of
Christ. 

Russ Neal
714-316-6179
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